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ADVENT WREATH WORKSHOP 
 

THANK YOU to everyone for participating in 

our Virtual Advent Wreath Workshop. Thank you 

also to School Council for funding the expenses 

related to this workshop through the Parent 

Involvement Grant.  

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

ST. MARTIN OF TOURS  
CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

 

 
 
We are working hard on preparing this year’s 
Christmas Concert! We will be having a virtual 
concert again this year and we will send a live 
release video link to you on DECEMBER 16th 
that can be shared with families and the 
community.  

“CRAZY HAIR DAY” 
 
Today was “Crazy Hair Day”. We had some very 

creative and fun hair designs. THANK YOU to 

all the students and staff who participated in this 

Spirit Day. 

 

 
 

 
 

UPCOMING SPIRIT DAYS 
 

 
DECEMBER 14th is Christmas Dress-up Day:  

Students are invited to dress in an ugly Christmas 

Sweater, wear red or green, something festive, etc. 

 



 

 

 
DECEMBER 16th is Dress-up as a Christmas 
Ornament Day – Be creative, have fun and let’s 
get WACKY! 
 

  
 
DECEMBER 17th is our last Pajama Day before 
the Christmas holidays. 
 

 
FREE PIZZA LUNCH 

 
On FRIDAY, DECEMBER 10th we are offering 
our students a Free Little Caesar’s Pizza lunch. 
 
 

MDI PROGRAM REMINDER 
 

A reminder to our Grade 4-8 parents/guardians 
to review the information that was sent home. If 
you do not want your child to participate, please 
be sure to return the bottom portion of the form 
that was sent home. 
 

MILK PROGRAM 

 
Milk orders for the second week of January start 
on December 20th and ordering expires December 
31st. (Milk has already been paid for the first week 
back after the holidays!) 
 

BRRRRR! 

 
Winter is here! Please be reminded that outdoor 

recess during the lunch period is 40 minutes.  Please 

be sure your child is dressed appropriately for 

outdoor play at school; snow pants; warm, water-

proof gloves/mittens; warm scarves & hats; and of 

course, boots. It is also a good idea to send in extra 

pairs of dry mittens and socks. 

 

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

BUS DELAYS & CANCELLATIONS 

 
Parents can log onto the Transportation 

Department’s website at www.triboard.on.ca, You 

can check all delays and cancellations on the home 

page or search for a specific bus. Parents can also 

click on the “sign up” area on our home page (upper 

right area of home page) to receive an email/text 

notification of cancellations/delays affecting the bus 

you sign up for.  

 

 

http://www.triboard.on.ca/

